
CPHS Tennis Board Meeting

September 1, 2022  6pm

Board Members Present: Nick Tran - President, Sandy Allen - Vice President,

Kim Maciborski - Treasurer, Van Vo - Secretary

Others Present: Coach Ballenger, Coach Cowan

● SnapRaise fundraiser runs 9/16 - 10/7.  Last year $10,100 was raised.

● Nick would like to allocate $800 for team posters and senior posters to be hung by

tennis courts.  Sept 15th would be the deadline for individual posters.

● Big tournament for Varsity in the spring, Kemah.  Coach expects them to be invited

back. The District pays for the entry fee and funds that were carried over from Covid

year will be applied too.  In the past it was around $3,500.

● Discussed putting metal bleacher covers along the Anderson Mill side of tennis courts.

Coach Ballenger will find info for the company that did existing ones; he thought they

were around $7,000 and took 5 years to raise enough funds.  Mesh / fabric material

wasn’t recommended based on other campuses.

● Meals for athletes?  Booster club will buy dinner for games when the kids come back

late.  Should be around 3 games that are far away and getting back late.  Will look at

the schedule for Varsity & JV.

● Kim has Venmo set up for payments  now.  Approx 20 parents have paid Booster Club

Fee for their athlete.  Would like to email confirmations to parents.

● Van is looking to buy / donate 2 tents to set up temporarily over the Anderson Mill Rd

bleachers for parents.  Nick has 2 already that can be set up until while we work on a

more permanent solution.

○ Look into getting custom printed tents

● Van will print out static clings for Amazon Smile reminder for parents computers

End 6:45 pm


